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INTERNATIONAL aSSOCIATION OF PROFESSIONAL  


TRANSLATORS AND INTERPRETERS


Buenos Aires, January 22, 2021

Board of Directors of the
International Association of Professional 

Translators and Interpreters:

In compliance with Section IV, Article 16(f) and Section X, Article 23(a) of the association’s bylaws, Tony Rosado, President, and Heidi Cazes, Vice-president of the Ethics Committee in terms of Section IX, Article 21 of said bylaws, hereby inform there were no complaints alleging ethics violations filed before the Committee during the past year. For that reason, and because there were no pending investigations from previous years, the Ethics Committee performed no investigations of alleged ethics violations either. The Ethics Committee is preparing a report on the way confidentiality is approached by professional translators and interpreters associations worldwide to be shared later this year.
Respectfully submitted,  
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Tony Rosado, President – Ethics Committee   
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Heidi Cazes, Vice-President – Ethics Committee
International Association of Professional 

Translators and Interpreters (IAPTI)

www.iapti.org 

